
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

1. WHAT RECOMMENDATIONS ARE YOU FOLLOWING? We are following the 
recommendations set forth by the CDC, OSHA, and the County of Sacramento. We 
are going with the state recommendations for maximum number of people allowed 
based on facility capacity, social distancing, traffic control, and sanitization of 
facilities.  
 

2. ARE MASKS REQUIRED? Masks are not required but are recommended by the County 
of Sacramento. While we are not mandating the wearing of masks, if you feel more 
comfortable wearing one, please do. If you forget your mask you can stop by the 
Information Desk for one.  
 

3. WHAT PRECAUTIONS ARE YOU TAKING FOR SANITIZING THE FACILITIES? Our entire 
facility is cleaned and disinfected both before and after we meet: bathrooms, door 
handles, pew backs and arms, and all other high-touch surfaces will be cleaned with 
a disinfectant sanitizing product. We have hand sanitizers placed at most 
entrances/exits, plus bathrooms are available for handwashing. 
 

4. WHAT OTHER THINGS ARE YOU DOING TO STOP THE SPREAD OF THE VIRUS?  
 
We will:  
 

• temporarily remove Bibles, hymnals, pens, and connect cards from the backs 
of pews.  

• temporarily discontinue offering donut holes and coffee. 
• discourage shaking hands/hugging and encourage non-contact greetings 

instead. 
• encourage those with symptoms of COVID-19 or who have come in contact 

with someone who is sick to stay home and engage in the service online. 
• postpone the start of life stage groups, Sunday school, and mid-week 

programs. 
• temporarily discontinue distributing bulletins.  
• ask that parents print children’s bulletins at home and bring them to church. 
• not pass an offering basket; use the black lock boxes located in each 

building. 


